PLANNING/CYNLLUNIAU continued

NP/17/0464/FUL outbuilding opposite Bryngwyn, Moylegrove.
Councillors unanimously decided that a publlc
site meeting was reguired with the National
Park present plus local Moylegrove residents,
and Councillors. The latter unanimously considered
that the outbuildings in question are not suitable
for conversion into a dwelling - existing being just
a shed/s, and there would oQbviously he a reqguirement
for a significant new build, plus access is already
of concern to near neighbours.

NP/16/5603/CLE Trewern Farm , Felindre Farchog.
Cllr. Ron Rees will attend the Public Enguiry
at the P.C.N.P. offices Pembroke Dock on the
- 3/4th October into the applicants appeal to
retain a slurry lagoon and silage clamps.

NP/17/105/FUB Bantygroes, Nevern.
Councillors raised no objections to the revised
application for change of use of land from
agricultural to residential curtilage.

CORRESPONDENCE/CYFATERBIAD

Councillors noted the contents of the Welsh Assembly letter on
the subject of the A487 in Felindre Farchog, and also that
County Clir. Paul Harries has suggested a joint meeting with
the Welsh Assembly representative te discuss vehicle speed
concerns in both Felindre Farchog and Newport.

The September edition of Clerks & Councils Direct was given to
Cllr. Peter Davies. ’

R

NEVERN CASTLE : =

The roadside trees have still to be attended to, and Cllr. Peter
Davies will contact Mr. Mark Toft.

TYCANNOI WOODS

Nothing to report.

A.O0.B.

e-mails on the subject of proposals to make changes to Council
Tax arrangements for long-term empty properties in Pembrokeshire
and asking whether Councillors wished to share a consultation on
the Autism (Wales) Bill were agreed to be left to individual
Councillors to gpursue further if they so wished.

Several -Councillors will attend the Code of Conduct Meeting at
7/7.30pw St. Dogmaels Memorial Hall. 20th September 2017.

Counciliors raised no objections to the proposal to make a public
footpath on the Nevem side of the river to enable the public to view

the Hercns, Geese etc. The land owners - Berry Hill Farm - have
given their consent.




